
Principal Message 12/16/22 

 

Stevenson Families, 

 

We had an amazing week and certainly enjoyed last night’s Symphony of Sight and Sound.  It is hard to 

believe the art that Mrs. Sonberg has the students produce in such a short amount of time.  And how 

about those musical performances?  With just eight or fewer classes, I am so impressed with how far 

Mr. Yoh has taken our young musicians.  I certainly can’t wait to hear them at the performances in May.  

It will be like we are attending the philharmonic!  Also, Keira, Leah, Ryan, and Gabe blew everyone away 

with their solos and duet last night.  I am super impressed and proud of our kiddos and I know you are 

too.   

As many of you already know, this week the school board approved an amended school calendar that 

impacts second semester. February 20th and April 24th are now regular school days.  Please make sure 

you update that on your Stevenson calendar.   

Remember next week we dismiss at 2:15pm.  Wednesday will be the last school day until January 5th, 

2023.  Our office will close on Monday, December 19th promptly at 2:45pm so our staff can enjoy time 

together at our holiday party.  Please be prompt picking up students.  Any students not picked up from 

Penguin Walk or the Car Loop by 2:45pm, will be taken to Aftercare.   

When we return from Winter Break, our annual Donuts with Deputies event will take place at 8:00am on 

Friday, January 6th.  It is always a fun time sharing donuts and playing games with our friends from BCSO!  

We also return to a busy January with our Winter Solstice Performance of Aladdin the Musical, club and 

class picture day, Penguin Palooza, and Literacy in the Arts night.  Make sure you are referencing your 

Stevenson calendar often so you don’t miss out on any of the fun. 

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope you all have a wonderful weekend.  I’ll see you Monday in the car 

loop! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 


